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Dear Shobo-Ji Members and friends,

This is a reminder to sign up in advance for the all day sit on Sunday June 5th. (doors
open at 7:15 / please indicate if you wish to attend for only half day / suggested
donation $30 mom-member-$20 member)

This also is to update that Kokan Genjo Marinello Osho from Seattle will be joining us
and will be giving a dharma talk. We thank him in advance for his efforts to travel to sit
and share with us.
For those who don't know him, he is a a Zen Priest and Dharma heir to Eido Roshi,
ordained by Genki Takabayashi Roshi. For additional information please visit his web
site at http://www.choboji.org/

 We are also honored and grateful to have another visit and support from Genro and
Yayoi of  Endless Mountain Zendo. For more background on their center please visit
http://www.endlessmountainzendo.org/

This is our last formal all day of this season so we hope to see as many of you as
possible.

Following the days practice the center will remain open to gather together with tea and
refreshments 

Gassho

shoteki

PS - Please update contact and preferred email addresses or changes for our list.
If you have wish to be removed from this email list please let us know. 

http://www.choboji.org/
http://www.endlessmountainzendo.org/


New York Zendo Shobo-ji

223 East 67th Street, New York, NY 10065
212 861 3333 office@newyorkzendo.org www.newyorkzendo.org

Suggested donation...

Members $20

Non-members $30

Yamamoto Gempo Roshi

All-Day Sit

Sunday, June 5, 2011

8:00 am - 5:00 pm

The schedule includes zazen,

Patriarch's Memorial Service,

and selected readings


